
Rallye de Charlevoix 2024 

Bulletin 1                     

 

Subject: Cancellation of Ste-Croix Stage 

Release date: October 10, 2024 

Effective date: October 10, 2024 

 

 

Due to the condition of a section of the road used for the Ste-Croix stage, it will not be 

possible to hold this Special Stage (SS16-SS19) on Sunday, November 3rd during the 

2024 edition of the Rallye de Charlevoix. The organizers regret this situation but 

understand the decision of the municipality of Saint-Hilarion to deny access given the 

circumstances. 

 

As a result, a third pass will be added to the La Pax/St-Nicolas stage, for a total of 19 

stages instead of the planned 20.  

 

The Routebook, schedule and Recce guide have been updated accordingly. 

 

The revised documents are available to competitors in the email sent with this Bulletin. 

 


